
Permanent  Mission of Peru to the United Nations
Misión Permanente del Perú ante las Naciones Unidas
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requests the pleasure of  the company of

The Permanent Representative, 
Deputy Permanent Representative, Elections Officers, and 

Sixth Committee Experts

to a Pisco Sour Reception
on the occasion of the candidature of

Professor Dr. Juan José Ruda Santolaria, 
to the International Law Commission (ILC)

on Monday 31st October, 2016
from 6:30 to 8:30 pm

with Live Peruvian Music

Venue: 
Ambassador’s Residence

45 East 67th Street, New York, N.Y. 10065
(between Park and Madison Avenues)

RSVP          


